
 

Spring Golf Memo – 4/14/23 

• Coaches, please be sure to enter all scores into Bound upon completion of 

each meet/event! We use the results to help with postseason assignments. 

• Preliminary postseason sites and assignments will be released on Friday, 

April 21. Look for those on the IHSAA Golf website. Final approval by our 

board will take place on April 26. 

• If you plan to get in a practice round at your Sectional or District site, be 

sure to contact that course directly to make arrangements. 

• The IHSAA Spring Golf Postseason Manual is posted and will receive consent 

approval by our Board on April 26. Be sure to look that over in advance of 

the Sectional meets. 

• Entry forms for the Sectional meet and District meet are posted on the 

IHSAA Golf website. Coaches need to be sure to get those completed and 

submitted to the hosting school’s A.D. or coach in a timely manner! The 

forms are a fillable PDF, so you can type in the names, grades, etc. and then 

get them submitted 4 days prior to the event. 

• The State Golf Championships will be held in Ames on May 22-23. Class 3A 

will compete at Veenker Memorial Golf Course, Class 2A at Coldwater Golf 

Links, and Class 1A will compete at Ames Golf & Country Club. 

• The State CoEd Golf Entry Form is available for schools interested. These 

forms get returned to Ben Ban Wyk at the IGHSAU. 

 

Lewie Curtis, IHSAA 

Golf Sport Administrator 

https://www.iahsaa.org/golf/
https://www.iahsaa.org/manuals/spring-golf-postseason/
https://www.iahsaa.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023-Golf-Postseason-Entry-Form-3.17.23-fillable.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScd1RGf7nl3jSZ7M-s6GG6zICPJo1DeFUi4ZRAgQVQmcDtiZQ/viewform

